
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chuck Jansen  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:55 PM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Erosion update 
 
Just to confirm I would like to give an update on the erosion for the Isle 
height area, (Derner and Villella area )at the council meeting on the 28th. 
I would like to keep all government bodies informed as this should be a 
province issue and not just local land owners Thanks Chuck Jansen  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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